
October 3, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians;

My name is Jessica Miles and I am the full-time School Resource Officer (SRO). I am a mother

of a 14 year old boy and I’m originally from Sault Ste. Marie, Michigan (da U.P. eh). After high

school I went into the Air Force being stationed in Guam for the duration of my career. Once out

of the military, I became a prevention educator for a Non-Profit Organization, this entailed going

into schools and educating children from preschool age to University age about Domestic

Violence, Sexual Assalt, Bullying, Sexting, Conflict Resolution, and much more. While I was

working full-time, I was also attending the Police Academy. I was hired by the Montmorency

County Sheriff’s Department two years ago as a sworn Law Enforcement Officer.

As a new SRO, my job duties are more than just being a disciplinarian. Besides my law

enforcement duties; such as truancy, addressing crimes, and taking part in school intervention

teams; I will be assisting with safety such as fire drills, active shooter drills, and other

emergency management. The other duties of an SRO officer is to be an educator; such as

instructing on substance abuse, cyber-bullying, conflict resolution, drivers safety, digital

citizenship, and more. As the School Resource Officer, my goal is to be an informal counselor,

building rapport with the students, helping reinforce positive behaviors, helping to break down

fears of law enforcement, acting as a role model for the students, and helping to connect or

refer students to appropriate services prior to discipline. My main goal is to mentor, lead,

counsel, and last resort is to arrest (only if criminal).

I look forward to getting to know all the students and to having a great and most importantly safe

year.

Thank you: Deputy Officer Jessica Miles


